
 

 
Liquor License Review Board 

 
June 24, 2019 

10:00 a.m. 
City Council Chambers 

401 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

 
Board:  Present: Lori Meyer, Human Resources Manager, Chief Review Officer 
  Alex McElroy, Development Services Director 
  Absent: Brandon Cooper  
   
City Staff Present: Bruce Taylor, Deputy City Clerk 
   Greg Young, Assistant City Attorney 

Lt. Brad Smith, Police Department  
 
Others Present: Ricky Werner 

Ron Garms, Attorney for River Valley Banquet Center, I.P. Banquet 
Center, LLC, and Ricky Werner 

 
Call to Order  
 
Chief Review Officer Lori Meyer announced that due to the absence of Brandon Cooper, the 
City Council appointed Review Office, that the Liquor License Review Board should postpone it 
meeting to consider the appeal of Revocation of Liquor License for Ricky Lynn Werner, d/b/a 
River Valley Banquet Center, LLC, located at 631 South Sprigg Street, Cape Girardeau, Missouri. 
 
The appeal applicant Ricky Werner and his attorney, Ron Garms agreed that the meeting should 
be rescheduled with the understanding that the revocation would be stayed until the meeting 
could occur or the expiration of the license.  
 


